
CITY OF GLOVERSVILLE, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

2024 Fall Leaf Collection 
 

The City of Gloversville will begin collecting bagged leaves on Monday, October 28, 2024, and 
will continue through Friday, November 15, 2024. Loose leaves will not be collected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
DO place leaves out as soon as possible to ensure collection. To maximize efficiencies and 
enhance collection efforts, we ask that residents not park cars on the street during your 
collection week or move cars off the street while crews are present collecting leaves from       
7am to 3pm as parked cars hamper leaf collection efficiency 

DO NOT contaminate the leaves with trash or other yard waste such as branches, sticks or plastic 
bags. Loose leaves, tree limbs and sticks will not be collected. Those items can be taken to the 
Beaver Street brush drop-off located at the dead end of Beaver Street, which is available to 
Gloversville residents for organic waste only. No trash or construction debris may be dumped at 
that location and the site is under 24-hour police camera surveillance.  
 
DO NOT rake, blow, or dump leaves onto any roadway or any city owned property including 
parks and the center islands located on East Boulevard, Oakland Avenue and Judson Parkway. 
 
 

BAGGED LEAF PICK-UP SCHEDULE 
From October 28 -  November 15, bagged 

leaves wi l l  be collected. To ensure col lect ion, 
please have your bagged leaves on the 

terrace or just before the edge of the curb by 
7am on the scheduled collect ion week for  

your ward. 

WARDS 2 & 4 10/28/24 – 11/1/24 

WARDS 3 & 5 11/4/24 – 11/8/24 

WARDS 1 & 6 11/12/24 -11/15/24 
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